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PIng Control Enquiries

23/00004/TPO - re letter trees Rhine Avenue

CAUTION: This email originates outside of Peterborough City Council's network. Do NOT click on links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Please report any concerns or

issues to ICT

Hello Mr Chesney-Beales

Thank you for your Iétter of 21/03/2023 Ref 23/00004/TPO please can i make the following observations:
| have lived at 251 Oundle Road for over 10 years and prior to that 251 Ounlde Road for over 20 years. Our rear fence
boundaries the Rhine Avenue site and the two remaining Norwegian Maple trees.

You have already allowed two other Norwegian Maples to be cut down and the roots removed. The two remaining both over
hang our fenceline and in the last 30 years no one has even approached us regarding maintenance of these trees. -

Both | and my wife would like the remaining two Norwegian Maples removing and more sympathetic and urban friendly trees to
be planted in their place eg hornbeam, rowan etc :

Please take this email as a written request for the removal of these trees

kind regards

Stephen Smith

Jundle Road
Peterborough
PE2 9QY
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